
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 9/9/2014 7:46:31 PM 
To: Florio, Michel Peter (MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Gas Control Center tour 

Mike -1 heard a few days ago thy AGA can't do it. Kyle Rodgers tells me the schedule is full 
and the only way to get Commissioners out is to host an after-party event to get them to go -
which you can't attend. I'm sorry it didn't work out. 

Brian K. Cherry 
PG&E Company 
VP, Regulatory Relations 
77 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA. 94105 
(415) 973-4977 

On Sep 9, 2014, at 7:19 PM, "Florio, Michel Peter" <MichelPeter.Florio@epuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Brian - any luck with getting AGA to sponsor the tour? Just checking in, Mike 

SB GT&S 0343873 
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